Thank you letter to the sponsor.

		Satinath Sahoo <satinathsahoojnv@gmail.com>






Respected prof. Pradeep Ray,
First of all, I would like to thank you and Mukti for being so generous and sponsoring my education for the 2022-2023 academic year. It truly means to much to me. No words could possibly express how happy I was when I was informed that I had been chosen and sponsored by you to receive a scholarship. Your generosity encourages me not only to continue to be hopeful through lupus, but also to continue on my academic path as a Mechanical Engineering student. 
I had just completed my Second year at the Jadavpur University. And our 6th semester classes had started from 1st week of January.
I may not ever be able to show this enough to you, but that you so much for your kindness.

With many thanks and prayer, 
Yours sincerely,
Satinath Sahoo
B.E. Mechanical Engineering
3rd year 2nd semester
Jadavpur University
Mob. No. 9832240711

